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From: Paul Nott 

Date: 11/27/2024 
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Hello All, 

 

Since our last report we have had 2 single customer outages, 3 new services and 

numerous maintenance requests. We were very fortunate that the cyclone bomb 

headed more north and did not impact our customers unlike our friends to the north. 

While watching how hard the impact was to everyone in King and Snohomish County 

it is a good reminder that during this time of year everyone should be prepared for 

the same kind of impact. We never know what mother nature has in her plans and 

we have experienced events that have lasted more than a couple days in our 

community. 

 

The crew this week and part of next will be preparing and putting up the holiday 

decorations throughout town and assisting the civic renewal council for the tree 

lighting next Saturday 12/7. 

 

Once again, we want to remind everyone to stay away from down wires and please 

call if you are experiencing a power issue. Please don’t assume that we know about 

your outage. We do our best to make sure everyone has power, but there have been 

times when we think everyone is back in lights and one customer still might have a 

problem. 

 

As always, we are also working on customer service requests and maintenance issues 

as they arise. 

 

If anyone has any questions or concerns, feel free to contact us… 

 

Have a safe and happy Thanksgiving!!! 

 

Paul 

 

 

 

 

 


